DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
REVIEW OF PLANCON PROJECTS 2018 
Questions and Answers
6100046053


June 8, 2018

Good Day Suppliers:

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of a chance to ask questions regarding this solicitation.  We request that you submit any questions regarding this solicitation by 1:00 PM, Wednesday, June 13, 2018.  An Addendum will be posted to the DGS website with the answers to the questions by COB Thursday, June 14, 2018.  Please email your questions to emrosenber@pa.gov.  Questions submitted to this email address should have in the subject line:  Questions for Solicitation #6100046053.  All questions for this solicitation will be answered and submitted at one time, June 14, 2018.   


Responses to this IFB will only be accepted from current Commonwealth vendors.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your interest in this project.


Sincerely,
Emily Rosenberry

Emily Rosenberry, Administrative Officer
Division of Procurement, Grants and Payables
Bureau of Management Services 
